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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Draft Symposium Agenda

Hi Bill- my apologies for not getting back to you earlier. I was hoping that maybe you would have time to 
discuss on Friday (4/22) around 9am, please let me know if that would work for you. Or, on the chance 
that you are working late, so am I! I will be at the office (number below) until at least 8:30 pm and you 
can call me. If neither time works, please propose an alternative.

Some initial thinking:

Even though we will likely be drawing heavily on PG&E experts, I would very much like this to be 
characterized as a gathering of experts to inform our Commissioners, staff, and the public about what 
hydrotesting is, what you learn from it, and how the testing protocols are designed to assure safety 
when a line is returned to service. It certainly should include an element of presenting PG&E’s test 
protocol and then a piece about why that is okay. But as drafted it is more focused on PG&E than I was 
envisioning.

I will try to rough out my ideas further and try to research some ideas for you to consider before we talk.

Michelle
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